
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

4. NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 The Board gave consideration to the following notice of motion, lodged by Helen Broughton, pursuant 

to Standing Order 2.16.1: 
 
 “That the Board supports the landscaping of the small area at the Harakeke Bridge and allocates funds 

from its 2006/07 Environmental Budget.” 
 
 The Board decided to adopt the notice of motion and further request that staff investigate and prepare 

for a forthcoming Environmental Committee meeting a report on the anticipated costs for landscaping 
the small area of greenspace at the Harakeke Bridge. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


